
Minutes
Climate Smart Task Force Meeting

1/12/21

Ralph welcomed those in Zoom attendance: Ina Cholst, Michael Usai, Bruce Barber, Ralph 
Smith

Ralph urged people with an interest in the environment to run for office to support environmental 
initiatives. Please contact him for advice.

Our contact, Anilla Cherian, recommends we direct our efforts toward Clean Energy 
Communities. Later on, we can apply our gains to the Climate Smart Website.

We have completed or are very close, on the actions of LED Streetlight Conversion and the 
Unified Solar Permit. That is 2 High Impact Actions.
We continue to work on Community Choice Aggregation and Ralph urged members to support 
CCA at the January 20th Zoom Public Hearings.
He will be posting a FAQ page soon to answer questions.

Ben Lowder joined the meeting

For our 4th HIA, we will be attempting Benchmarking. Ina Cholst and Bruce Barber will be taking 
the first steps.

Respectfully Submitted,
Ralph Smith


